
 

  

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Over the course of the last few weeks, GFL has worked diligently to ensure that the plans we are 
executing regarding the health and safety of our employees are following the guidelines from the 
CDC.  

Effective immediately, we will not be servicing any bags outside the cart until further notice. The 
medical community has advised that the Coronavirus can live on surfaces up to 72 hours and we 
do not want to place any employee or member of the community at risk.  We are dedicated to 
ensuring that we are protecting our employees and the communities in which we operate in.  

We will continue to service your cart on your currently scheduled day. To ensure service, please 
remember to place your cart out the night before service and make sure all trash is bagged and 
placed inside the cart.  

Thank you for allowing GFL to be your service provider. We are truly grateful for the opportunity 
to be a partner in your community. 

Sincerely, 

The GFL Environmental Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


